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Dear Trevon and Ana,

Thank you for submitting a revision for the Quantitative Economics Minor proposal. | have submitted
the revision to Christina Roup & she has indicated that all the contingencies listed in the email below
have been addressed satisfactorily.

That said, when the department revised the minor advising sheet, a few mistakes were inserted.
These should be addressed as well:

e Under option 1, for Economics 4001 and 4002, please remove 4001.01 and 4002.01
(because these cannot be taken under option 1)

e At the bottom of the left column, it says “Statistics Prerequisites for (3-4 credit hours)”.
Please should include “for Economics 5410” so students are clear what course the
prerequisites are for.

e Please remove the math prerequisites because (1) it is unclear if they are for the whole
minor, (2) the list of preregs is incomplete, and (3) some students reading this might think
they have to take all the courses (since there is no “or” to separate those courses).

| will return the proposal one more time to enable the department to make the necessary changes
to the advising sheet.

My best,
Bernadette
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From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette

Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 11:53 AM

To: Logan, Trevon <logan.155@osu.edu>; Ramirez, Ana <ramirez.159@osu.edu>
Cc: Haddad, Deborah <haddad.2@osu.edu>; Roup, Christina <roup.2@osu.edu>
Subject: Quantitative Economics Minor
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On Friday, September 15, the SBS Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee considered the proposal
for a new Quantitative Economics Minor.

The Panel unanimously approved the proposal with a few contingencies listed below:

e Include projected student enrollment in proposal (number of students unit anticipates will
take the minor and what program they may come from).
P. 1: Next to last line: Econ “542” should be 5420.
P. 2: Minor cannot begin Autumn 2017. Please adjust.
Further explain the two options (flesh out) in proposal (p. 2) and on advising sheet.
P. 4: “Transfer and EM credit would be allowed with no more than one half of the credit
hours coming from non-OSU credit. No course that counts within a major can be used for
the minor.” These statements are incorrect (and contradict the correct information on the
advising sheet). The correct language is: A student is permitted to count up to 6 total hours
of transfer credit and/or credit by examination. (One cannot say “one half of the credit
hours” because that would be 7.5 hours for this minor.) Any hours above 12 credits can
actually overlap with a major or another minor.

Advising sheet:

0 Right column states the minor is 15 to 17 credit hours, whereas left column
states that the minor consists of 15 to 16 credit hours. The Panel believes that
15-16 is likely the correct information, but the Dept of Economics should check
the information and correct the advising sheet.

0 Add preregs for Econ 5410 on advising sheet. (Indeed, students taking Option 2
in the minor are not likely to have taken the Stats preregs for 5410 & these
Stats preregs have their own preregs.)

o Bottom of page: Address of Denney Hall changed to 164 Annie & John Glenn
Ave. (No longer W. 171" Ave.)

e |ist of concurrences: Trevon Brown should be “Trevor.”

I will return the proposal via curriculum.osu.edu to enable the department to address the points
above.

Should you have any questions about this feedback, do not hesitate to contact Christina Roup,
faculty Chair of the SBS Panel (cc’d here), or me.

Best,

Bernadette
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